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Annexure A

[Insert company letterhead]

[Insert name]
[Address line 1]
[Address line 2]

By email: [Insert email address]

Private and Confidential

Dear [insert name],

RE: Request to take annual leave

As you may be aware, the Federal Government recently introduced measures to support Australian businesses and their employees in response to the COVID-19 pandemic.

These measures allow [insert company name] to request you to take a period of annual leave.

We are requesting that you take [quantity of leave] [hours/days/weeks] of annual leave from [start date] until [end date].

As you are eligible to receive JobKeeper payments and your annual leave balance after the requested period will be at least 2 weeks, you must not unreasonably refuse this request.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on [insert phone number or email address].

Your sincerely,


[Name]
[Position title]
[Company]
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This document is intended as a guide only and does not provide,
or purport to provide, legal advice to any person. Individuals and
businesses should obtain independent legal advice specific to
their circumstances.

The information contained in this document has been produced
in good faith and is based on NRA’s professional interpretation of
the legislation as was publicly available on Tuesday, 14 April 2020.
The NRA does not accept liability for loss or damage sustained by
any person acting in reliance on this information.

If your business is entitled to receive JobKeeper payments, you
may be able to request eligible employees to take a period of
annual leave. Any JobKeeper payments you receive are able to
be used for the purposes of paying employees who are on annual
leave.

To be able to request an employee to take annual leave, you must:

be receiving, or be entitled to receive, JobKeeper payments
for the employee to whom the request is made; and

ensure that after making the request, the employee will not
have less than two (2) weeks of annual leave accrued.

If you are able to satisfy the above criteria, the employee

must not unreasonably refuse your request. A template letter
requesting an employee to take annual leave for JobKeeper may
be found at Annexure A.

You may also request for annual leave to be taken at half pay to
increase the total period of annual leave, however the employee
must agree to this request. If you agree with an employee to
take annual leave at half pay, you must still pay them at least
$1,500 per fortnight even if this is more than their annual leave
entitlement.

For employees who are not eligible for the purposes of receiving
the JobKeeper wage subsidy, if their employment is covered by

a modern award (for example, the General Retail Industry Award
2010 or the Fast Food Industry Award 2010), they may also agree
to take annual leave at half pay.





